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DID YOU KNOW? 

When schools have had to make adjustments to their art, 
music, and drama programs, after school 

programs can offer the opportunity to create, dance, play music, 
paint, draw, and much more! Supporting academic subjects is a 

major goal of our program, but we also strive to support the 
interests in creative and visual arts that our kids have. During 

program time, we offer art, drama, and play a variety of music. 

Contact Information: 
Site Manager: Sara 

Westemeier 

 Site Phone: 303-519-3737 

Program Manager: 
Allie Jones 

303-914-6452 

Allie.Jones@rrcc.edu 

 SACC Administrator: 

 Sarah Espinoza 

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website: rrcc.edu/sacc 

Hours: 6:30 am-6:00 pm 

Important and Upcoming 
Dates: 

January 1: Tuition Due / 
CLOSED 

January 2-5: Winter Break at 
Hackberry Hill 

January 8: Regular care 
resumes at Semper 

January 15th: CLOSED in 
observance of Martin Luther 

King Day 

February 16th: Full Day of Care 
at Betty Adams (Sign up by 

February 2nd)  

March 18th-March 22nd: 
Spring Break at Semper  

Happy New Year! 

We hope that you and your family had a great holiday. We 
will be easing back into the second half of the school year 
by finishing out Winter Break at Hackberry Hill from January 

2nd - January 5th. 
Regular before and after care resumes at Semper on 

January 8th. 

Please be on the lookout in your emails for information on 
Summer Registration. We are hosting our summer programs 

at Maple Grove Elementary, Hackberry Hill Elementary, 
and Bear Creek K-8. 

 Please be aware that if Jefferson County issues a snow 
day, late start, or early release due to weather, we will 
adhere to those guidelines, and this may affect your 
scheduled care. Be watchful for emails during bad 

weather!  
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